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Royal Colle ge of Surgeons in Ireland: Fellowship                           
Dr. Richard Reznick, Dean of the Faculty of Health Sciences, was granted a honourary 
fellowship from the Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland (RCSI). This fellowship is the highest 
honour the college can give and only a few are awarded each year. 

 

 
Research Funding 

External Awards
 

  

Community Care North Hastings  
• Dr. Scott Carson (School of Business) received $12,000 for the project, Community Care 

North Hastings Transportation Evaluation. 
 
 
Concordia  University : 
Smart Net -Zero Energy Buildings Strategic Research Network (SNEBRN)  

• Dr. Patrick  Oosthuizen (Mechanical and Materials Engineering) received $20,000 for the 
project, Characterization of Convective Heat Transfer in Windows and Curtain Wall Systems. 

 
 
Canadian Insti tutes of Health Research (CIHR):  
Knowledge Translation Supplement  

• Dr. Sanjay Sharma (Ophthalmology) received $59,512 for the project, Managing 
Osteoarthritis without Surgery. 
 
 

Canadian Institutes of Health Research (CIHR):  
Planning Grants  

• Dr. Salinda Horgan (Psychiatry) received $22,400 for the project, Collaboration and Mental 
Health Service Delivery in Long-Term Care: Implications for Quality of Care. 
 

• Dr. Trisha Parsons (School of Rehabilitation Therapy) received $25,000 for the project, 
Establishing a Renal Rehabilitation Network. 

 
• Dr. H élène Ouellette-Kuntz (Community Health and Epidemiology) received $25,000 for 

the project, Innovations in Community-based PHC for Adults with Intellectual/Developmental 
Disabilities.  
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Canadian Institutes of Health Research (CIHR):  
Dissemination Events  

• Dr. Beatriz Eugenia Alvarado (Community Health and Epidemiology) received $23,880 
for the project, Strengthening Canadian and International Collaborations to Study Gender, 
Mobility and Aging.  
 

• Dr. Wendy Craig (Psychology) received $21,002 for the project, Healthy Relationships 
Workshop for Master Trainers in Youth Serving Organizations. 
 

Canadian Institutes of Health Research (CIHR):  
Operating Grant – Secondary Analysis of Databases 

• Dr. H élène Ouellette-Kuntz (Community Health and Epidemi ology) received $70,376 
over two years for the project, Investigating the Association between Interpregnancy Interval 
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• Dr. P. James McLellan (Chemical Engineering) received $30,000 for the project, Modeling 
Oxygen Behaviour in Point-of Care p02 Devices. 
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Regional Opportunities Fund Program  
• Ms. Janice Mady (Innovation Park) received $1,333 for the Ontario Economic Summit – 

Connect to Innovate Workshop. 
 
Ontario Centres of Excellence (OCE):  
Connection Program  

• Dr. Stephen Waldman (Mechanical and Materials Engineering) received $56,800, 
mul tiple titles for MECH 460. 

 
 

Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food, and Rural Affairs  
• Dr. Yolande Chan (School of Business) received $5,000 for the project, Using Knowledge to 




